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Environment Office offering seed planting 
workshops  

 

(Kahnawake – 15, Enníska/February 2012) The Kahnawà:ke Environment Protection 
Office (KEPO) is pleased to announce two Seed Planting workshops that will be 
available to the community on Thursday, February 23rd.  
 
The one hour workshops are scheduled at 12pm and 7pm at the KEPO, located on Old 
Chateauguay Road.  
 
Workshops are free for anyone interested in a hands-on demonstration of planting seeds 
indoors, which would later be transplanted to your garden in the spring. All materials will 
be provided, and you can take home a free tray of planted seeds. Alternatively, you can 
bring your own seeds. 
 
For more information on the workshops, please contact Kaylia Marquis at the KEPO by 
calling 450-635-0600. 
 
 

SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion up until Thursday, February 23rd at 7pm. 
For further information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500, 
ext. 2267 
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